
* :liì

J'-ß

l

CRD EXECUTIVE OFFICE
Received

APR 21 20t9

The Corporation of the District of Saanich I Mayor's Office

TT}yernonAvenue Victoria BC V8X 2W7 lT 250-475-5510lF 250-475-5440 | www.saanich.ca

April 23,2019

Capital Regional District Board
c/o Chair Colin Plant
Capital Regional District
625 Fisgard Street
PO Box 1000
Victoria, BC V8W 2So

Attention: Colin Plant, Chair of the CRD Board

RE: FUNDING FOR THE VICTORIA SEXUAL ASSAULT CENTRE

Further to the greatly appreciated statement provided on April 12, 2019, of the B'C'

government,s prõmise'to öiovide funding of $20o,000 over the next two years to the Victoria

éexual Assault Centre, Sáanich Council would request consideration of the information below

with regards to continuing to provide the Victoria Sexual Assault Centre with long-term and

continuous funding.

Report of Councillor Taylor dated March 28,2019 recommending that Council:

,,Request that the Mayor write, on behalf of Council, to the Premier of British Columbia,
nd Social Services as well as Members of the

tuencies within the Capital Regional District,
Columbia provide the Victoria Sexual Assault

nd"

,,Request that the Mayor write, on behalf of Council, to the Capital Regional District Board

and to every municipátity within the Capital Regional District, requesting that they also write

to the province t"qu".ting that continuous provincial funding be provided to the Victoria

Sexual Assault Centre."

At the District of Saanich Council meeting held April 8,2019, Mayor and Council passed the

following Amended Motion:

That Council:
,,Request that the Mayor write, on behalf of Council, to the Premier of British Columbia,

"opying 
Ministãri resþonsible for Health and Social Services as well as Members of the

leiístalive Assembly'representing constituencies within the Capital Regional District, as



well as copying Brenda Butterworth-Carr, Assistant Deputy Minister and Director of Police

Services, the Min¡ster of Public Safety and Solicitor General, the Minister of Health, the

Minister of Mental Health & Addictions, and local Police Boards and the RCMP requesting
that the Government of British Columbia provide the Victoria Sexual Assault Centre with

continuous provincial funding; and"

"Request that the Mayor write, on behalf of Council, to the Capital Regional District Board

and to every municipality within the Capital Regional District, requesting that they also

write to the Province requesting that continuous provincial funding be provided to the

Victoria Sexual Assault Centre."

lf you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours truly,

Fred H
Mayor

FH/rm

District of Saanich Council


